
      NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Board of Supervisors of 
Hancock County, Hancock County Government Annex, 854 Highway 90, 
Suite A, Bay St. Louis, MS, until 10:00 a.m., January 17TH, 2017, 
for furnishing to Hancock County the following supplies and 
services, as follows, to-wit: 
 

Newspaper – bids for publishing proceedings of the Board of 
Supervisors and all legal notices for the county for the 
year 2017 as required by law. 
 

 
 
All envelopes MUST be stamped filed in the Hancock County  
Board of Supervisors Office before 10:00 a.m. on the day of the 
Bid opening. 
 
All envelopes MUST be marked on the outside of the envelope “BID 
ENCLOSED”, state which item bid on and the opening date of said 
bid. 
 
 
 
The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 
Published by Order of the Board of Supervisors of Hancock 
County, Mississippi, this the 5TH day of December, 2016. 
 
 
(SEAL)      Blaine Lafontaine, President 
       Board of Supervisors 
       Hancock County, MS 

       
By: Kathy Brooks, D.C. 

       2t; Dec.31st & Jan.7th 2017 
 
 
 
 
 


